
From:
To: Medworth
Subject: Response To Medworth Planning Inspectorate Document On Behalf Of EFS LTD
Date: 16 June 2023 16:59:13

To whom it may concern:
I am replying to the questions set out to the IP’s in the Medworth Application Document that
effects businesses on Algores Way.
I would like to confirm that we have NOT RECEIVED any letters or correspondence as outlined in
the document on the below attached link.
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN010110/EN010110-001683-
230605%20Medworth%20EfW%20ExQ2%20FINAL.pdf?
fbclid=IwAR2znLD76ZGQA2vw m0cUBL8sN9kF5MoYZaIBOv8ZbEzaxhyk82eFxi1Yx8 aem th AZp
MCqBXrWNZHosNtgxoS3pHksobcmb1EzYMZd-h3LQhdJiY UsGCI3gYXpmPqQoDqM
Best regards,

Financial Director
Engineering & Factory Supplies Ltd
Algores Way
WisbecH
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